
 
 
Town of North Stonington 
SCHOOL MODERNIZATION BUILDING COMMITTEE SPECIAL MEETING (SMBC) 
North Stonington New Town Hall 
Monday, August 20, 2018 
 
Attendance: Sam Cherenzia, Pam Potemri, Mark Perkins, Jay Peterson, Walt Mathwich. 
Dan Spring, Alice Zeeman and Dave Sellins arrived after call to order at 6:07 pm.  
 
Construction Manager (Downes) was represented by Steve Smith. 
Architect (Quisenberry) was represented by Rusty Malik 
 
 
1. Call to Order: 6:05 pm 
 
2. Budget Review: Contingency budgets in review with Quisenberry and Downes. State regulations at a high 
probability of changing so best for project to change current allocations.  New state reimbursement system will 
go live around October 1, 2018.  
 
3. Public Comment:  Shawn Murphy commented on project budget and scope including demo and abatement.  

 
4. Mark Perkins moved to adjourn, Dave Sellins seconded. Meeting adjourned at 7:39 pm.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 


